
This PDF was generated on 29/01/2022 from online resources of
the Qatar Digital Library

The online record can be viewed at:
http://www.qdl.qa/en/archive/81055/vdc_100038378586.0x000013

It contains extra information, high resolution zoomable views and transcriptions.

Copy of a Letter from James Morier, Secretary to the British Envoy to Persia
Sir Harford Jones, to Robert Dundas, President of the Board of Control

Holding Institution British Library: India Office Records and Private Papers

Reference IOR/L/PS/9/67/15

Date(s) 3 Aug 1809-19 Aug 1809 (CE, Gregorian)

Written in English in Latin

Extent and Format 1 item (2 folios)

Copyright for document Open Government Licence

About this record

A copy of a letter from James Justinian Morier, Secretary to Sir Harford Jones, British Envoy Extraordinary to
Persia [Iran], to Robert Dundas, President of the Board of Control, enclosing three private letters (not
included in this item). The letter is dated 3 August 1809 and was received on 19 August 1809.
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